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Well Spring has finally arrived & it is raining & the Flowers are blooming. I love the 
Spring as it is a renewal of a new year not only in the Landscapes in our  
neighborhoods, but in our Business Lives as well!  New Goals have been set & we are 
into the 4th Month of a New Production Year! Most of us are still dealing with many 
changes in the Markets we work in, but with every change, there are New  
Opportunities! 
 

It is up to each of us to find these New Opportunities & determine how we can use 
these to create New Business for us. The ISAHU MEDICARE SUMMIT that is on  
Tuesday April 12, 2016 in Fishers, IN. is a great example. WE are expecting a  
tremendous turnout with a lot of Non-Members attending! This tells ISAHU, that we are 
now offering new Subject Matter that many are interested in that we have not attracted 
in the past! 
 

Many of our Local Chapters will be offering CE Meetings & other new & different  
Meetings. Please check the ISAHU Website for information about these meetings.  
Additionally, as I previously mention, Spring is here, which means that Golf  
Outings will soon follow. Please check the ISAHU Website for information to  
attend. This is an excellent way to support your Local Chapter & enjoy a day @ the 
Golf Course.  
 

Lastly, ISAHU is working closely with the Indiana Department of Insurance on several 
issues: 
1).The Definition of a Small Employer in the State of Indiana 
2).Potential Legislation that will require an Insurance Company to give Notice of  
    a MATERIAL CHANGE in how they do business in Indiana (removing a product, 
    a reduction in commissions, or not paying commissions @ all) 
3).The reduction or removal of commissions 
 

We are all going through some very difficult times. We all need to work together on  
issues like these. ISAHU certainly wants your input & assistance to make change  
happen! Please recognize the Members of the ISAHU Board & other Committee  
Members are volunteers working on your behalf & @ the same time are working full 
time in their own business just like you are. Please help ISAHU correct some of the 
things that you think are broken. If we SPEAK IN ONE VOICE, we have a much better 
opportunity to be successful! 
 

Now Go Sell Something!  See you on the Golf Course! 
 

David A. Berman  
ISAHU President  

mailto:jrevell@iuhealth.org
mailto:isahu.mike.ripley@gmail.com
mailto:jrevell@iuhealth.org
http://www.inahu.org
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Second Annual Medicare Summit a BIG HIT! 
By Bill Robinson, ISAHU Medicare Summit Chair  

Tuesday, April 12
th
 was an AWESOME day for ISAHU!  Thanks to approximately 200 

people who attended the 2
nd

 annual ISAHU Medicare Summit, this was the most well 
attended event ever sponsored by our State Association.  In addition to the  
tremendous attendee turnout, we had nineteen exhibitors, creating a lot of networking 
opportunities during the day. The event was held at the Wellington Fishers Banquet 

facility on the far northeast side of Indianapolis, and ran from 8:30 AM to 4:45 PM, followed by a cocktail reception for those who 
chose to stay. 
 

Many of those in attendance were not current members of our association and, of course, we did our best to convince them to 
ñtake the leapò into membership!  Iôm happy to report that we gained fourteen new members along with quite a few who are  
definitely interested in joining our ranks in the future!  Special thanks go to Bill Cummings of Pathfinder, for offering very nice  
educational packages to those who completed membership applications! We had attendees from all seven local chapters in  
Indiana, with many of them making the long drive from all four corners of our state.  It was very exciting to see the room totally 
packed and our hope is that the event will grow even larger in the years to come as the Medicare market continues to expand.  
Some comments from around the room were:   
 

ñThis event is much bigger than last year!  I will definitely attend the next one.ò   
 

ñSome of the best Medicare information in one place I have ever had.ò   
 

ñI wish I had known the event was going to be this well done.  I would have invited some of my agent friends who could 
have benefited from this information.ò   
 

The attendees were presented with many different speakers and topics, ranging from Medicaid, Medicare Managed Care and  
Social Security to valuable HSA information, the emergence of Medicare as a huge growth market, and a panel discussion  
addressing many pertinent questions. Add to that a great lunch speaker, Jim Pridgen, on the topic of Elder Abuse and you have a 
very full schedule!  Our other individual speakers were, in the order of the day: Cindy Cook, VP of Operations with Optum Care 
Plus. Ruste Pontenberg, VP, The HSA Authority, Laura Kendall, Eligibility Manager/Program Director, FFS/HCC, Indiana Medicaid, 
Indiana FSSA, John Williams, SHIP Medicare Counselor, and Dwane McFerrin, VP Medicare Solutions, Senior Market Sales and 
National Chair of the NAHU Medicare Advisory Board. Those serving on our panel discussion were: Tom Leix of UHC, Lou  
Milharcic of Anthem, Charles Woelfert of Humana, Steven Keelen of IU Health Plans, Pam Evans of Star Benefits, Sylvia Gordon 
of Gordon Marketing and Carly Rosswurm of Oberlin Marketing.  If you were in attendance, I hope you felt the agenda was a good 
one; if you didnôt attend, I believe you missed a great event!   
 

As is always the case, this event would not have been possible without the generous support of our Corporate Sponsors, Event 
Sponsors and Exhibitors.  Thank you to the following: 

I also want to thank the committee members who made this event happen!  They have been planning via a weekly teleconference 
since mid January, and many of them have spent a LOT more time throughout each week.  Aside from our sponsors, their time, 
energy and persistent efforts are the only reason we were able to have this event, and I hope you will express your appreciation to 
them given the opportunity.  The members of the committee, in alphabetical order, are: 
 

Pam Evans 
Nicole Fairbairn 
Matt Hatfield 
Tom Lies 
Rita Musser 
Anita Strauss 
Cindy Trahin 
 

It was my pleasure to chair this event for a second time, and I sincerely appreciate this committeeôs commitment to excellence!  
We will be meeting soon to go over the comments we received and start planning for next yearôs event.  I hope to see you there! 
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Dear ISAHU MEMBERS:  

 

In response to the Kaiser Health News Article,  ñIndianaôs Expanded Medicaid Program Requires Monthly  

Contributions From Even The Poorestò, I would like to respond. 

 

ñIf Healthy Indiana Planôs monthly contributions seem ñmore like commercial insuranceò, this is ñby designò.    -     

This was ñby designò so that the Beneficiaries are required to have some Personal Responsibility & not just be 

the recipient of benefits. The State of Indiana reports that those Hoosiers that are making their payments are more 

engaged in their health care than those who are not, so the plan is working.  

 

As does ñthe planôs tough ïminded approach to paying for low-income Americansô health care.ò     -       The state 

of Indiana uses a common sense approach that creates Personal Responsibility from the Beneficiaries perspective 

so that they will use the benefits in a responsible & cost effective manner (Dr. Office Visit vs Emergency Room 

Visit). 

 

The article acknowledged the stateôs Medicaid expansion ñremains a singular experiment with an uncertain out-

comeò and its critics ñworryò the ñcomplexity could make health care harder for the poor to access ï the opposite 

of a core goal of expansion.ò     -     Every day more & more Hoosiers are enrolling in in HIP 2.0 & now that HIP 

Link is available, the working poor are eligible to be insured through their Employer Sponsored Group Medical 

Plan & in addition, they receive assistance from the State of Indiana. Getting more Hoosiers enrolled & receiving  

assistance is exactly the Goal of Medicaid Expansion!     
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INDIANA STATE ASSOCIATION OF HEALTH  
UNDERWRITERS (ISAHU) 

 

By David Berman, ISAHU President  

 Read the full Kaiser Health News story 

 

http://www.inahu.org
http://khn.org/news/in-conservative-indiana-medicaid-expansion-makes-poorest-pay/
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